Minutes

Friends of the Milford Upper Charles Trail

Minutes for the Open Monthly Meeting — September 2, 2020
President Mike Morrison called to order at approximately 7:05 pm

In Attendance
Members: Mike Morrison, Reno Deluzio, William Sanborn, Catherine Guido, Guru, David Kent

President’s Report - Mike:
Minutes for the August 2020 meeting were approved.
There were some trail closures for a couple of days in August to perform maintenance.
The Parks Department has cleared a bunch of brush in areas.
Any concerns about blinking beacons should be presented to Jim Asam of the Parks Department.

VP Report - Catherine:
Catherine has posted on Facebook reminding cyclists to walk their bikes at the intersection of Main Street near
Sacred Heart Church. She has sent thank you notes and will do more with the new list of donors Bill has provided.

Treasurer Report - Bill:
Bill received donations via the mail and PayPal. Guru asked when her expires. It has not expired yet.

Other Business:

The Cedar St crossing needs brush cutting. Drivers can’t see trail users approaching the street crossing. Mike will
bring up the concern with Jim Asam.

The Parks Department is doing a good job with maintaining the trail.

There will be no Fall Clean-up schedule this fall. A spring cleanup will be considered when the time gets closer.

Mike sent an email to the woman who was asking about placing a Little Library near the Zaine Ridge community.
He has yet to hear back from her. It needs to be determined if the location is part of the trail easement or on Zaine Ridge
property.

Reno gave an update about the Walden crossing. They are waiting for the money to fund the project.

Mask usage on the trail seems to be decreasing. Catherine will post a message on the Facebook page to remind
people to wear a mask while using the trail.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 pm
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